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Respected sir,

As you have rightly pointed we are non-native English speakers but this manuscript
has been evaluated by various senior doctors working at our hospital. Moreover native English
speaker working at private firm has reviewed this manuscript and edited for proper grammar,
spelling and punctuation. There by we consider our English language in manuscript appropriate
for submission as well as for publication. And sir we belong to institute where no grant is
provided for research work. Kindly do consider our manuscript for publication without English
editing certificate.

From .
Dr Kaivan S Shah
Department of gastroenterology
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